
 

 

LONDON GROVE TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

2024 BUDGET WORK SESSION 

MEETING MINUTES 

October 26, 2023– 5:00 P.M. 

 
MEMBERS PRESENT:   STAFF PRESENT: 

Stephen Zurl        Ken Battin, Township Manager 

David Connors    Dawn Maciejczyk, Assistant Township Manager 

John Lee Irwin    Shane Kinsey, Director of Public Works 

Megan Mraz    Latta White, Building Code Official 

     Brian Elwood, Director of Codes and Life Safety 

     Tim Shannon, Fire Marshal 

     Tracy Kellett, Treasurer 

     Chris Newdeck, Inniscrone Grounds Superintendent 

     Chris Ward, Inniscrone Clubhouse Superintendent 

 

 

      

 CALL TO ORDER: 

 Mr. Zurl opened the 2024 Budget Work Session at 5:05 p.m. Mr. Battin explained that in 

front of everyone is the Draft 2024 Budget. The hope is to work out any kinks and move to 

preliminary approval at the November 8, 2023 monthly meeting. Mr. Battin presented a 5.7 

million balanced budget to the Board of Supervisors. The Supervisors reviewed the budget with 

the different Township Departments. There were no glaring concerns with the presented 2024 

draft budget.   

 Mr. Zurl closed the work session at 5:48 p.m. and the Board of Supervisors broke into an 

executive session to discuss personnel.   

  

  

  

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

       Dawn Maciejczyk  

       Township Secretary 


